
August 
23rd

This week in Room 22: 
The first graders were very busy this week. We practiced 
how to use sounds to spell out words. We also discussed 
the elements of a story. We reviewed number bonds in 
math. In science, we took a closer look at our hearing 
through Mystery Science and BrainPopJr. We explored our 
brand new chromebooks and practiced using them safely.

Next Week: 
Students will be continue to learn about the five senses 
by using them to explore our world. We will practice 
blending sounds to make words. In Writers’ Workshop, 
we will think about what writers write and explore what 
we would like to write about this year. 

Reminders:
* Students will be bringing home login information for 
Kidsa-z.com (reading) and Zearn.org (math) today. 
There is a login code for Zearn (JN6J4P) when you log in 
the first time.
* Students are encouraged to have headphones at 
school to use with the computers.

Have a wonderful 
weekend!

☺
Mrs. Sarkany

Room 22
ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:
8/ 19- 8/30

Assessments

Monday, 9/2
No School- Labor Day

Thursday, 9/12
Back to School Night

6pm


